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Monday 18th September 2023. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

As you may know, Macmillan Cancer Charity hold the world’s biggest coffee morning 

each year in September. This year we will be holding a coffee morning on Friday 29th 

September 2023 at 9.30am until 10.30am. For this week only, our Celebration Assembly will 

be moved to Thursday morning – of course you are still more than welcome to attend.  

 

We would like to invite you into school on Friday morning and join us for a coffee, a chat 

and of course cake. You will have the opportunity to take your children out of class to join 

you and to hear what wonderful learning is taking place.  

 

We ask please for donations of cakes for this event, all cakes would need to be in school 

by Wednesday 27th September 2023. These could either be cupcakes, fairy cakes, cake 

slices or muffins. Please provide cakes which are nut free due to allergies.  

We then ask for monetary donations on the morning of your visit to raise as much money 

as possible for this fantastic cause. 

 

Many thanks in advance for your support and generosity in your donation. 

 

Kind regards, 

The Valley Team. 
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